
Transportation Timelines for the 2024-25 School Year

Will you be new to one of our schools in September? 

Do you have a new Kindergarten student? 

Is your family moving into the Division boundary?

Or do you have a child starting at a new school?  

- Children in grade 5 moving into grade 6 at another school

- Children who will begin attending an outreach program

- Children who will be attending a new non-designated school

August and September are a very busy time in our transportation department. 

The best way to ensure transportation for the beginning of the school year is to complete a 
transportation request form by June 15. 

Students in grade K - 6 are eligible if they reside 1.0 km or more away from their attending school. 
Students in grade 7-12 are eligible if they reside 2.0 km or more away from their attending school. 
Please note that first priority for busing is given to students that are attending a designated school.  

 All new students need to fill out a transportation request form to access transportation. 

To avoid delays in arranging transportation please complete the following steps by June 15.

1. Register at your school.

2. If you are unsure about which school is your child’s designated school, please contact our

division office at 403-223-3547.

3. If you require transportation please review policy EEA Student Transportation, and complete

the Transportation Request Form prior to June 15.




